
   

 

   

 

 
 

  

 
 

The RR Weekly – November 6th-10th 

 

Dear Robb Road Families, 

This week we remember the sacrifices made by the many women and men who have 
served to maintain our peace and freedom. Students will be learning about the 
importance and significance of Remembrance Day and contributing art and 
reflections through age-appropriate classroom activities.   

Here are a few Robb Road highlights this week:  

1. Parent/Teacher Interviews – Thursday, November 23rd is parent/teacher 
interview day and there is no school for students.   

The link to book your appointment is included below.   Please ensure you are 
selecting your child(ren)’s correct teacher(s) from the drop-down list when booking 
your appointment (and not the default ‘Anyone’ button).  You will also see these 
instructions when you open the link. 
  
All meetings are in person at the school.  If you wish to arrange a Teams meeting, 
please email your child(ren)’s teacher (s). 
  
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/ParentTeacherInterviewsFall2023@lea
rn71.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/ 
  
  

2. Remembrance Day Assembly - Our Remembrance Day Ceremony will be held 
at 11:00 am, Friday, November 10th.  Parents are welcome to attend the ceremony. 
The Legion has generously offered poppies for all students to wear.  If possible, it 
would be great if students could bring in a loonie (1$) to donate for their poppy.  Not 
mandatory, but helpful.    
 
3. Remembrance Day Statutory Holiday – No school Monday, November 13th 
due to the Remembrance Day statutory holiday 
 

4. Messages from your PAC 

Stéphane LeBlanc, Principal/Directeur   •   Beth Peddle, Vice-Principal/Directrice-adjointe 
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¥ Salad Bar – Divisions 5,6,7,8,11,12,17,18,19,20 
¥ Next PAC meeting – November 21st @ 6:00 pm in the Library 

 

5. Family Session: Establishing Safe, Caring, & Respectful Digital 

Communities: Three virtual erase learning sessions for families will be held on 
November 8, 28, and 30, focusing on establishing safe, caring, and respectful digital 
communities. These online sessions are best suited for families and youth aged 10 
and above. 

November 8, 2023          6:30pm – 7:30pm 
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/732334942527?aff=oddtdtcreator  
November 28, 2023        7:00pm – 8:00pm 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/732343096917?aff=oddtdtcreator  
November 30, 2023        6:30pm – 7:30pm 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/732346587357?aff=oddtdtcreator  
 

 
6. Lost Keys? – A set of keys was found last week on the picnic table behind the 
school.  Please let us know if they are yours. 
 

 

7. Dates to Remember 
  
Friday, November 10th – Remembrance Day Assembly @ 11:00 am 
Monday, November 13th – No School (Remembrance Day) 
Tuesday, November 21st – PAC Meeting @ 6:00 pm in Library 
Thursday, November 23rd – Parent/Teacher Interviews  
  
Have a great week! 
 
S. 
 
Stéphane LeBlanc 
Directeur / Principal 
École Robb Road Elementary 
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I respectfully acknowledge that we are on the unceded traditional territory of the 

Pentlach, E’iksan, Sahtloot and Sasitla Peoples (K’omoks First Nations) and am 

thankful for the privilege of living on the land and the gift of working with their 

children. 

 


